



Dear Brother Knights,

A big thank you to everyone who volunteered for the several events that we had in November. Because of your selfless hours we had several more successful events including our Veterans Day events and our fall pancake feed. The funds from the pancake feed we decided would go to one of the local pregnancy centers as part of Supremes' ASAP program. Right now it is looking like we are going to hand the donations off to the Bethlehem house in Omaha. This was the location that Mike Conrad from the State Council had said needed the funds the most.

I would also like to share a big thank you to all of the officers who had stepped up and helped finish all of the work that needed to be done earlier in the month, especially Deputy Grand Knight Patrick Dority. I was unable to attend several of them, including the membership meeting, due to my children contracting RSV. We ended up staying in the hospital for several days but we made a strong recovery. Thank you for all of your thoughts and prayers for my family.

This time of year we have our membership billing. We will be handing out the bills at our next membership meeting. The bills will also be available after mass on the 3rd and 4th. If you have any issues, please contact me or Jim Bunch. Please promptly pay your dues as soon as possible. It really helps out with the bookkeeping and gets rid of a lot of confusion later on in the year.

With the advent season started won't be having as many events as we usually do but there will still be lots to do. First off, we are having our Parish Christmas party on December 4th at 5pm. If you are planning on attending you will need to bring a side dish. We are having a meeting to go over next year's Walk to End Hunger at 7pm in the Social Hall. We are trying to include all of the parish councils in this one, so please attend to help represent our council.

Please take as much time as you can with family members this advent season and never forget to keep the Christ in your Christmas.

Vivat Jesus,

Grand Knight Greg Gawarecki

Cal	<u>lenda</u>	r ot	<u> Ever</u>	its 2	<u> 2022 </u>

12/4 Parish Christmas Party, 5p in Social Hall 12/7 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p 12/11 Corporate Communion, 830a Mass 12/15 Walk to end Hunger meeting, 7p Social Hall 12/25 MERRY CHRISTMAS 1/1 HAPPY NEW YEAR

12/1	Greg	g Philson	•

Lee Volkmer 12/15 Chris Montgomery 12/6 George Oberembt 12/20 Michael Vestecka Richard Hosek 12/12 12/20 Rod Middagh 12/14 Troy Arent 12/25 Steven Bieber 12/15 **Brion Thomas** 12/27

Birthdays for December

Family of the Month: Don Buresh

1/4 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p

Knight of the Month: Terry & Paula Ryan

KNIGHTS COUNCIL 13576 NEWSLETTER 2022

Grand Knight	Greg Gawarecki	507-829-4201	ggawarecki@gmail.com
Financial Secretary	Jim Bunch	402-681-9344	theguys.unlv@yahoo.com
Deputy Grand Knight	Patrick Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Chancellor	John R (Bob) Kelty	402-202-1601	johnrkelty@gmail.com
Recorder	David C Micek	402-217-7991	dmicek@outlook.com
Treasurer	Jeff J Boettcher	402-405-6884	jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com
Advocate	Michael S Hosek	402-570-9294	Mikehosek72@gmail.com
Warden	W Martin Wink	402-540-5438	iamaw31@yahoo.com
Inside Guard	Bradley K Flemmig	402-853-1687	cemont78hum@gmail.com
Outside Guard	Terrance J Ryan	402-326-6871	trranch1@hotmail.com
One-Year Trustee	Gary L Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Two-Year Trustee	Steven P Becker	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com
Three-Year Trustee	David E Wilson	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
Chaplain	Rev. Troy J Schweiger	402-466-2752	fr.troy-schweiger@cdolinc.net
Lecturer	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
PROGRAM DIRECTORS			
Program Director	Patrick Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Faith Director	George N Oberembt	402 464-4677	gandmober@cox.net
Vocations	David E Wilson	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
Community Director	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
Life Director	Delbert C Ridder	402-476-7381	d-ridder@outlook.com
Health Service	Donald L Buresh, Sr.	402-466-9225	dburesh@unl.edu
Public Relations	John R (Bob) Kelty	402-202-1601	johnrkelty@gmail.com
Family Director	Chris Montgomery	402-304-3674	
Membership Director	Gary L. Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Recruitment Committee 1	Gary L Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Recruitment Committee 2	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
Recruitment Committee 3	Greg Gawarecki	507-829-4201	ggawarecki@gmail.com
Retention Chairman	Steven P Becker	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com

Please support our sponsors





Engine House Cafe 6028 Havelock Ave Lincoln, NE 68507-1158 (402) 467-2880